
Zebulon Gifted & Talented Magnet Middle School
Title 1 Family Engagement Policy 2023-2024

Policy Engagement: The voices of our families are important, and we want your feedback. In
order to hear from you regarding our Title I Family Engagement Policy, we will:

● Provide you information about being a part of a Title 1 open house held on August 24,
2023.

● Send a copy of the policy home, with a form where feedback can be provided.

Shared Responsibilities for High Student Achievement: The shared responsibility
expectations are reflected and presented in our Home-School Compact.

Building Capacity for Engagement: Supporting both our families and staff in growing their
capabilities for engagement is crucial to our school community success. In order to ensure that
happens, we will:

● Beginning of the Year Open House Welcome Event: August 24, 2023.
● Provide opportunities for Parent-Teacher Conferences on September 25, 2023 and

March 11, 2024
● Eastern Area Magnet High School/Early College Fair: November 2, 2023
● Rising 6th Grade & Magnet Open House:March 11, 2024
● EOG/EOC Success/ Spring Parent Teacher Conference:March 11, 2024
● S.T.E.M. Family Night: April 25, 2024
● Have a Magnet/Family & Community Parntership School Improvement Committee, which

will be the body that guides the work for family engagement at Zebulon G/T Magnet
Middle School.

● Be flexible in communications with families, including but not limited to: emails, telephone
calls, grade level newsletters, and personal conferences.

Accessibility: Through building a relationship with our families, we will learn how to best meet
your needs for engagement with Zebulon Gifted & Talented Magnet Middle School.


